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The potential threats that Oregonians face, in regards to self-defense, are the exact 

same potential threats that Oregon Law Enforcement Officers face, which is armed 

criminals willing to do violence. While the probability of Law Enforcement Officers 

being being faced with that threat is perhaps higher, the severity of the potential harm 

is exactly same. For that reason, citizens and Law Enforcement Officers should have 

access to the exact same tools used to protect themselves and others. 


